
City of Badger Residents 

~~~~~~~~~~ 
 The Badger City Council is considering changing the service 

provider for Garbage collection in Badger. 

 Council has contacted and received pricing from another 

provider and is seeking public input. 

 The new provider would furnish 96 gallon containers to each 

household. These containers have wheels and are similar to ones you 

would see in Fort Dodge and other cities. (Businesses would also be 

able to obtain dumpsters through them, with a locking feature on the 

container.) This provider would also supply the city with a different 

recycling bin with more room for cardboard in it. 

 In order to contract with this provider, Council would need to 

raise garbage rates to $12 or $13 per residence, regardless of 

household size, but the added conveniences this provider offers may 

offset the price increase. 

 The City is asking residents to let us know your opinion on this 

prior to the August council meeting when a decision will be made to 

either switch providers or remain with our current garbage service.   

Please email cityofbadger@wccta.net, visit our website at 

cityofbadger.com and send us a message, or drop off comments in the 

payment drop box at City Hall.        

  

Thank you! 
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